
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of February 27, 2006 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Dominic Albanese, Chairman; Nancy Scovner; Curtis Payne 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

Others:  Michael Bates 

 

 

 

MICHAEL BATES: 

 

Mr. Albanese moved to enter into non-public session at 5:23 PM, RSA 91-A:3 II (c); Mrs. 

Scovner seconded.  Roll call vote:  Mrs. Albanese – aye, Mrs. Scovner – aye, Mr. Payne – aye.  

Motion carried. 

 

The Board received a memo from Julie Huntley, Assessing Administrator, regarding Michael 

Bates’ application for abatement of property taxes and veterans tax credit. 

 

The Board discussed Michael Bates’ application for abatement of property taxes.  The Board 

determined that the financial information included was insufficient.  Mr. Bates was invited to 

resubmit the application with additional financial information. 

 

Mrs. Scovner moved to come out of non-public session at 5:34 PM; Mr. Payne seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

Mr. Albanese moved to deny the property tax abatement and exemption requests by Michael 

Bates; Mrs. Scovner seconded, vote unanimous. 

 

 


